Vitruvian Dental Studio

Patients right to express a preference for a performer


All of our performers are suitably qualified to provide all treatments they offer. At Vitruvian Dental Studio we recognise and respect the wants of some patients to see a specific practitioner for personal reasons. 

If this applies to you then when booking your appointment please make our staff aware of your preference and we will try our best to accommodate you. 

In some situations it may be impossible, for example in the event of needing a same day appointment for a dental emergency, in these situations it is sometimes possible for the emergency assessment and emergency treatment to be conducted by the available dentist and any subsequent permanent treatment to be carried out by your preferential practitioner.  

We will always try our best to accommodate all of your wants at Vitruvian Dental Studio


